
From: All India Council for Technical Education<admin@aicte-india.org> 

 Date: Wed, Aug 24, 2022, at 5:57 PM 

 Subject: Flag Collection Drive -Regarding  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 Greetings from All India Council for Technical Education! 

With several thousands of households, streets, markets and offices expected to be adorned with the 

national flag between August 13 and August 15, as part of the “Har Ghar Tiranga (tricolour on every 

household)” campaign to mark the 75th year of Independence, residents have legitimate concerns about 

whether these flags would be disposed of in a dignified and safe manner once the celebrations are over. 

An initiative by Indian Oil Corporation Limited, Mumbai division office "Flag Collection Drive". Treat the 

national flag with dignity from 16th August onwards as Indian oil corporations flag collection drive. 

You are requested to take the similar initiative and organize Flag Collection Drive in your institution(s). 

 Kindly follow the Flag Code of India 2002 Guidlines 

(https://harghartiranga.com/salient_feature). 

"Preserve the dignity of the National Flag and help to keep the city clean" 

In view of the above, AICTE requests your Institution(s) to kindly disseminate this information among all 

the faculty members, Students, staff & others so that they may contribute to the Flag collection drive. 

Best regards, 

 Manoj Singh 

 Assistant Director (eGovernance), 

 All India Council for Technical Education, 

 Nelson Mandela Marg, Vasant Kunj, New Delhi-110070 

 Ph 011-29581330 
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